
Therefore everyone who hears these words of mine and puts them into practice is like a wise man who built his house on the rock. 
(Matthew chapter 7 verse 24, NIV) 
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 Desford Road 
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                                                    Leicester 
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Telephone: 01455 888243 
      email: office@thurlaston.leics.sch.uk 

                              website: www.thurlaston.leics.sch.uk 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
I am amazed as I am every year about the quality of the KS2 Production. The children have surpassed 
themselves. Well done to all. A big thank you to the staff for helping the children put on such a professional 
performance. 
 
Your child has been given their end of year report to bring home today. 
 
Important Information from the Office- Please can all monies owing to school (including dinner money for 
Leicestershire County Council) be sent to school on Monday 3rd July so that it can be banked before school 
closes for the holiday.  
 
Sports Day- We aim to start Sports Day as close to 1pm as we can. Parents are requested to bring their own 
seats or picnic blankets to watch the races. After all the races and at the end of school parents are invited to 
visit the classes to meet your children’s current or future teachers. We will also be displaying Tote Bags 
which have your children’s designs on. Only one bag is available per child. They will cost £3 each. The bags 
will be sent out following the Open Evening, after payment has been received. Prospective parents are 
welcome to join us for the sports day and/or open afternoon. 
 
The Whole School Enrichment trips are taking place on 7th July 2023. KS2 are going to Swadlincote Snow 
Sports Centre and KS1 to 360Play. All Children will need to arrive on time and will need to bring packed 
lunches and drinks. Children in class 3 and class 4 will need to wear trousers and long sleeve tops to be able 
to take part in the activities. They will also need gloves. The activities are all outside and so the children will 
need appropriate clothes for the weather on the day. The school building will be closed for the day and there 
will be no-one to take messages. Please ensure the person who is the first contact is available to take 
messages in the unlikely event that we need to contact you as we will only have the first contact details with 
us. 
 
Reminder Menu Change: Seaside Menu on the last day of term - Flipper Dippers or Fishless Fingers Served 
with Chips, Baked Beans or Peas. Ice Lolly or Shortbread 
 
Year 4 and Year 5 Parents – Please can you send your final payments for Min-Y-Don on Monday 3rd July. 
 
Year 6 Events 
All the year 6 children will be visiting their various schools over the coming days. The following events are 
specific to Year 6: 
3rd July pm – Visit to GoApe – Children will need a packed lunch as we need to leave during lunchtime to get 
there on time. 



4th July – Signing shirts before the Sports Day- Please ensure your child is sent with a separate shirt that you 
are happy for other children and staff to write on. 
11th July - Leavers’ tea 
12th July 9am or as near to as possible – Leavers’ Assembly (Year 6 parents welcome.) 
 
PTFA Notices 
3rd July first thing- Last opportunity for nominations for various roles on PTFA 
6th July – PTFA Annual General Meeting. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

Gavin Beetham 
 
 

Dates 
3rd July – Year 6 –Go Ape 
4th July – Sports Day (Afternoon) 
7th July – School Trips (funded by the school) 
11th July – Leavers Tea 

12th July Leavers Assembly (am) 
12th July Last day of School 
13th July School Closed for the Summer 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

Term Dates 2023-24 
Autumn 
Start 29th August 2023 
Half term 14th-22nd October 
Last day 22nd December 

Spring  
Start 8th January 2024 
Half Term – 17th -25th February 
Last Day 22nd March 

Summer 
Start 8th April 2024 
Half Term 25th May – 2nd June 
Last Day 9th July 2024 

Note there is also a Bank Holiday on 6th May when school will be closed. 
 

Please note when booking holidays for next year the last day is Tuesday 9th July 2004. 


